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Dear esteemed committee members,   

 

I am writing in strong support for SB 1131, which would allocate funding for 

continuing wildlife rehabilitation efforts and conservation education. As someone who 

values our environment and the well-being of our native wildlife, I believe this 

legislation is essential for protecting injured, orphaned and displaced animals while 

also promoting ecological balance in our communities.  

 

In my time of need, Chintimini has been there to help me when I have found wild 

animals in dire need of medical assistance. I have met countless other people with 

similar stories, as Chintimini admits over 2,000 patients annually. By supporting this 

bill, you are not only helping vulnerable wildlife but also investing in public education, 

environmental conservation and biodiversity protection. I urge you to please support 

SB 1131 and advocate for its passage. Thank you for your time and dedication to 

preserving our natural world. I appreciate your leadership on this important issue.  


